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Manager's Introduction

As we bid farewell to the summer days and welcome autumn, we can't help but look
back on the multitude of events and activities that filled our home with joy recently.
We are ready to embrace the upcoming season, with its promise of crisp outdoor
adventures and the warmth of indoor gatherings...

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Preet Hundal
Home Manager

Summer Garden Fayre

We welcomed everyone at our Garden Party Summer Faye in aid of the Make-A-
Wish UK, our designated charity. There was so much to do from Hook a Duck,
Tombola, Water or Wine, Kids Table and more. We had the lovely, Julie Sings,
entertain us with her fantastic songs from the 40s to the 80s. There was lots of
singing and dancing and Sally, the Pink Bunny, came for a visit and could not resist
joining in with a dance. Together we raised £159 for the charity. Well done and thank
you so much for making it a fantastic day. 

The Ashton Olympics

As the world watched the Olympics and was inspired, so were we. We put together
our games and had so much fun playing the games and competing against each
other. We can certainly say we are the best team in England. 

The Ashton Jolly Roger Ladies Outing

We had a lovely day out at Dobbie’s Garden Centre. We had a wonderful chat on
every topic that was available to mind. With lots of giggles and smiles. We saw some
beautiful plants that we were thinking of getting for our garden.

Macmillan Coffee Bake Sale

We held our own Macmillan Coffee Bake Sale. The day was filled with much fun and
laughter. Mike who plays the keyboard came and played us some of our favourite
songs from the 50s to the 80s meaning there was lots of dancing and singing. Sally,
the unicorn, also visited us. We had a fantastic time and raised £34.42, so well done
to all, especially those who brought in donations for us to sell. This cause is close to
the hearts of many of us. Thank you to all who helped make this day special.

Staff News

Carol's 10th Anniversary

   
We celebrated and congratulated our Carol who has been at the Ashton as a
Housekeeper for 10 years! Thank you, Carol, for all your hard work and dedication to
the home and for achieving your 10 years of working service at The Ashton Care
Home, we love having you on our team!

We presented appreciation awards to our fabulous team members Carol, Prithav
and Rebecca, all were nominated for their dedication to going above and beyond in
their roles.
 

Upcoming Dates For The Diary

Remembrance Day
Christmas Fayre
Residents Christmas Party

Keeping In Touch

We look forward to sharing posts on our Facebook Page and will be keeping it
updated with news and photos.

Make sure to check out The Ashton Care Home Facebook Page and give us a Like! 
 

Our Facebook Page
 

Leave A Review

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Review

Google My Business Review
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